
TOWN SPACE NEEDS MINUTES – 12/6/2021 

 

MINUTES OF THE HEBRON SPACE NEEDS COMMITTEE December minutes 

1) Meeting started at 6:34 pm 

2) Those present : Mike Riess (chair ),John Hilson ( vice chair ),Jack Sheehan ( secretary ), 

Paul Hazelton ( select board rep ),Ivan Quinchia ( planning board rep ),Richard James (alt select 

board rep),Audrey Johnson ( member),John Blair (member ),Roger LaRochelle (member ), 

Josie Ann Fitzgerald (library rep ). 

3) Review and approval of minutes 

4) An agreement with the planning board and Sycamore’s lot line has been cleared up. 

5) Mike Riess met with DOT on driveway entrances and both proposed lots are acceptable with the 

State. 

6) After review of the survey results we do not have adequate information to determine costs and 

Best location, yet. 

7) The committee voted to have Mike Riess ask Peter Stewart for a proposal to design a 5,600 

square Library / multipurpose space type building. 

8) The committee agreed to further investigate the American Rescue Plan Funds. 

9) After review of John Blair’s email we hope to get local involvement with the friends of the 

library and others as well. 

10) Next meeting January 3,2022 

11) Adjourned 7;48 pm. 

 

  


